
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 7/29/2014 5:08:35 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood of San Francisco

Will find out and get back asap

Thanks

Laura

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:49 PM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: FW: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood of San Francisco

Laura, please see below. Can you teil me if PG&E does own and maintain the lighting?

Thanks!

Terrie

From: Cianon, Paul
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:04 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: Fwd: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood of San Francisco

From: Redacted < Redacted

Subject: LED Lighting in Bayview neighborhood of San Francisco

Date: July 29, 2014 at 3:41:14 PM PDT

To: <Paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>

SB GT&S 0695514
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Dear Mr. Canon,

I believe installing L.E.D. lighting throughout Bayview would improve visibility, increase safety, and 
require less maintenance. This is a more prudent way to spend taxpayer dollars, contribute to San 
Francisco's environmental directive, and CPUC's commitment to the environment. It might also help 
curb the illegal dumping problem that has plagued Bayview for decades.

I have also sent a letter to SF Public Works Director Nunu. I believe you must work together on 
implementation, since you oversee PG&E, and they own and maintain the Igihting. I look forward to your 
reply.

Thank you,

Redacted

SB GT&S 0695515


